Pray For Our Riverside Family

Nancy White has suffered a broken hip. Please pray for her healing as she faces a hospital stay
and rehab to follow.

Doctors have determined that Bill Leslie fractured a vertebrae in a recent fall. Please pray for
his healing and relief from pain, and for Janet as she sees to his care.

Connie Lara is at Riverhills Rehab after a recent illness. Please pray for Connie and for John,
that she will be able to return home soon.

Jerry Durbin is still suffering from balance issues, so please lift up Jerry and Reba that things
will improve for them.

Chuck Stork is suffering increasing issues related to his Parkinson’s. Please pray for Chuck and
Betty to see some improvement and relief from these symptoms and associated concerns.

Some very good news, Granville (“Granny”) Cobb has recovered from COVID-19 at the
Hilltop facility and is now allowed visitors again. Please pray that his strength will return.

Kevin and Vickie Shawver are still struggling with their injury aftermaths. Please pray that
they will receive relief from pain and comfort in their trials.

Charline Greggerson is continuing to suffer severe back pain and weakness, having had two
recent falls. Please lift up Charline in your prayers.

..... and Keep Praying

Rodney Cuellar, son of Velma Cuellar and Linda Plaster’s son-in-law, successfully
underwent his surgery and is slowly improving. Update from Tuesday, Feb. 7: He was approved
for in-hospital rehab. Kidney and blood work have returned to what was “normal” for him. Please
pray for a continued recovery and better general health for Rodney.

Kathy Coleman’s son-in-law, Charlie Johnson, was moved to University Hospital in San
Antonio, where he had surgery on Monday, Feb. 6. He may require an additional surgery, but
that is still uncertain. Please lift up Charlie and his family in your prayers.

Some of you may remember the Duke triplets from Medina Children’s Home, from many years
ago. One of them, Eddie Duke, is currently in Peterson Regional, Room 244. He would very much
appreciate visits.



